	
	OFFICE OF CITY AUDITOR
CITY OF PORTLAND

Gary Blackmer, City Auditor

Council/Contracts Division

	Mailing Address:

1221 SW 4th, Room 140

Portland, Oregon 97204-1987

Email: kmoore-love@ci.portland.or.us

Phone: (503) 823-4086 Fax: (503) 823-4571




January 3, 2007
University of Portland, property-owner 


Triangle Park LLC, property-owner 

Attn:  Roy Heynderickx 




Attn: Jay Zidell
5000 N. Willamette Blvd. 




3121 SW Moody Avenue
Portland, OR  97203 





Portland, OR  97239


RE CASE FILE:
LU 06-132925 CP ZC 
Consider the proposal of University of Portland and Triangle Park, LLC and the recommendation from the Hearings Officer for approval of a Comprehensive Plan Map and Zoning Map Amendments for property located at 5828 N Van Houten Place  (Hearing; LU 06-132925 CP ZC)
Dear Applicant:

On January 3, 2007, at 9:30 a.m., at a regularly scheduled meeting in Council Chambers, after having a public hearing and considering evidence, the Council adopted findings and conclusions in Case File No. LU 06-132925 CP ZC and unanimously passed Ordinance No. 180713.

This Ordinance must to be recorded with the Multnomah County Recorder within 10 days of receipt of this letter. Please send a check to this office for $41.00 payable to the Multnomah County Recorder, indicating the file number on your check.









Yours sincerely,









Gary Blackmer









Auditor of the City of Portland









By:









/S/Karla Moore-Love








Karla Moore-Love, Council Clerk


Enc.

cc:
Christen White, Ball Janik, LLP
January 3, 2007
NOTICE OF DECISION
RE CASE FILE:
LU 06-132925 CP ZC
Consider the proposal of University of Portland and Triangle Park, LLC and the recommendation from the Hearings Officer for approval of a Comprehensive Plan Map and Zoning Map Amendments for property located at 5828 N Van Houten Place  (Hearing; LU 06-132925 CP ZC)
To Whom It May Concern:

On January 3, 2007, at 9:30 a.m., at a regularly scheduled meeting in Council Chambers, after having a public hearing and considering evidence, the Council adopted findings and conclusions in Case File No. LU 06-132925 CP ZC and unanimously passed Ordinance No. 180713.

City Council's decision is the final review process available through the City.  You may appeal this decision to the Oregon Land Use Board of Appeals (LUBA) by filing a Notice of Intent to Appeal with the Board within 21 days of the date of decision, as specified in the Oregon Revised Statute (ORS) 197.830.  Among other things, ORS 197.830 requires that a petitioner at LUBA must have submitted written testimony during the comment period for this land use review.  The Board’s address is: Public Utility Commission Building, 550 Capitol Street NE, Suite 235, Salem, OR 97310-2552.  You may call the Land Use Board of Appeals at 1-503-373-1265 for further information on filing an appeal.








Yours sincerely,









Gary Blackmer









Auditor of the City of Portland









By:









/S/Karla Moore-Love









Karla Moore-Love, Council Clerk
Enc.
